
Reader’s Workshop: 1P has been focusing on reading Non-Fiction texts. We have 
discussed the many text features we may notice in NF, such as the table of 
contents, headers, labels, captions and the glossary. This week, we will be 
continue exploring Non-Fiction texts to deepen our understanding. 
 
Writer’s Workshop:  We have been learning about writing Non-Fiction (or 
“teaching”) stories! Students have chosen a topic that they are “experts” at and 
are working towards teaching readers everything they know. This week, we will 
focus on preparing ourselves to begin writing by organizing our ideas. Students 
are learning that they must “keep the reader in mind” when writing their story 
and adding interesting details to each page. 
 
Math Workshop: We have just begun a new math unit on addition and 
subtraction. Students are learning about equivalence and the fact there are many 
ways to make a number.  
 
Science/Social Studies: We will be beginning a new unit on communities. Please 
let me know if you or someone in your family would be interested in visiting our 
classroom to speak about your role in our community.  
 
This week’s Word Wall words: 

was, one, out, as, or 
 
Things to remember: 

- Veteran’s Day celebration at 2:00 on Tuesday 
- No school on Wednesday (Veteran’s Day) 

 
 
 
 
 
 


